
Four More Big Wins By Split-T
Management Fighters
New York, NY (March 29, 2022)- Split-T Management Fighters had
their hand raised on Saturday. Those four were in addition to
Ebanie Bridges winning the IBF Bantamweight title on Saturday
afternoon.

Saturday night at The Resorts World Hotel in Las Vegas, Split-
T Management went three-for-three with impressive victories.

2021 U.S. Olympian Tiger Johnson stopped Sebastian Gabriel
Chaves in around four of their six-round welterweight bout.

In round four, Johnson dropped Chaves with a right hand. Later
in the round, Johnson dropped Chaves with a massive left hand
and the fight was stopped at 1:42.

Johnson, 142 lbs of Cleveland, OH is 3-0 with two knockouts.
Chaves, 143.2 lbs of Buenos Aires, ARG is 5-4.

Haven  Brady  Jr.  stopped  Juan  Angel  in  round  four  of  a
scheduled  six-round  featherweight  bout.

In round four, Brady landed a hard flurry of punches and was
able to put Angel down with a double right. Brady finished off
Angel by dropping him with an uppercut and the fight was
stopped at 2:05.

Brady, 127 lbs of Albany, GA is 6-0 with four knockouts.
Angel, 126.6 lbs of Chile is 8-3.

Dante Benjamin Jr. won a four-round unanimous decision over
Kevin Johnson in a battle of undefeated light heavyweights.

Benjamin, 173.6 lbs of Cleveland, OH won by scores of 40-36 on
all cards is now 2-0. Johnson, 174.4 lbs of Wichita, KS is
2-1.
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Johnson, Brady and Benjamin are promoted by Top Rank.

At the Montreal Casino In Montreal, Mary Spencer needed just
23 seconds to take care of Beatriz Aguilar in their scheduled
four-round six-round welterweight bout.

Spencer of Montreal, was a three-time world amateur champion
and Pan-American Games champion is now 4-0 with three first
round knockouts.

Aguilar of Mexico is 7-7-2.

Spencer is promoted by Eye of the Tiger Management.


